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Townsend, Erle

From: Michele Perejda <michele.perejda@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 5:37 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: “Subj: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting).”

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I oppose this proposed ruling, not to mention, 82% of the hearing testimony is against 
it. 

I respect that you received a petition, albeit 150 activists to initiate 
this ruling, however this does not constitute the majority of Maine 
citizens.  

I also take offense to the fact that an unelected entity is driving this 
biased socio-economic ruling.  

EVs dismally low sales history in Maine are an indicator… 
Kindly, stop taking my free choice away from me.  
 
Kind regards, 

Michele Perejda 

 

 

 

Michele Perejda  
81 Desert Rd 

Freeport, ME 04032 

  


